
  
	

 
 

Beliefs and Life Satisfaction Among Persons with Spinal Cord Injury 
 
Are you interested in participating in a study on personal beliefs and life satisfaction? 
Have you experienced a spinal cord injury? 
Are you 18 years or older?  
 
Researchers from the IIT Department of Psychology are conducting a study to learn 
about how implicit beliefs influence life satisfaction among people with spinal cord 
injury.  
 
Participation in this study will take about 30 minutes.  
 
To participate in the study, you must: 
 

(1) have a formal diagnosis of SCI at least 6 months ago 
(2) be aged 18 years or older 
(3) be able to read and understand English 

 
Volunteers who complete the study can choose to enter a raffle 

to win a $10.00 Amazon gift card. 
 
 

Please direct questions or comments to: 
Brian Cerny (847-346-9201; bcerny1@hawk.iit.edu) or 

Dr. Eun-Jeong Lee (312-567-5202; elee20@iit.edu)	
 
If you would like to participate in the study, please copy and paste the following link 
into your internet browser: 

https://iitresearchrs.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_9spX4o1WZTXYNZH 


